
  

Product Discontinuation Notification  

  
Date: April 29, 2025 
Product Change Notification: RD.PCN.139 
  
Dear Valued Customer,  

We are informing you that, effective July 2025, Zymo Research will begin to decrease the supply of the 
OneStep PCR inhibitor removal kit (D6030) and Zymo-Spin III-HRC Filters (C1058-50) in an effort to fully 
transition to the new and improved format by January 01, 2026. 

The newly released and updated kit,  OneStep PCR Inhibitor Removal kit (catalog number D6031), will now 
come with the new Zymo-Spin IV-IR HRC Filters (C1010-50), which serve the same function as the Zymo-
Spin III-HRC Filters (C1058-50), but have a new design and chemical formulation, allowing it to remove PCR 
inhibitors more efficiently. In addition, the updated HRC IV-IR filters come in a wet slurry format, preventing 
column breakage and eliminating the need to add prep buffer prior to use. 

 
Highlights 
- Fast, one step procedure for cleaning impure samples prior to PCR, sequencing, NGS, reverse 

transcription (RT), etc. 
- Efficiently eliminate polyphenolics from extracted DNA & RNA samples for PCR and short or long read 

sequencing. 
- ≥ 80% recovery of PCR inhibitor-free DNA & RNA. 
- Learn more about this new format: https://www.zymoresearch.com/pages/onestep-pcr-inhibitor-

removal-kit 
 

Orders for the previous format of the OneStep PCR inhibitor removal kit (D6030) and Zymo-Spin III-HRC 
Filters (C1058-50) will continue to be fulfilled until January 2026 or until inventories are depleted. If you 
have questions, need more information, or require assistance with transitioning, please do not hesitate to 
contact our technical support team at tech@zymoresearch.com. 

https://www.zymoresearch.com/products/onestep-pcr-inhibitor-removal-new-kit?srsltid=AfmBOopfPBl3LOjjgxGtPbp2eOCDSO7mmDqjkT3k-twnOUFytkKaCcMq
https://www.zymoresearch.com/pages/onestep-pcr-inhibitor-removal-kit
https://www.zymoresearch.com/pages/onestep-pcr-inhibitor-removal-kit
mailto:tech@zymoresearch.com


 
Summary of change: Starting July 2025, efforts to transition the OneStep PCR inhibitor Removal Kit (catalog 
number D6030) to the new updated version OneStep PCR inhibitor removal kit (catalog number D6031) 
will begin by decreasing product supply. Discontinuation of the previous format OneStep PCR inhibitor 
Removal Kit (catalog number D6030) will take place on January 01, 2026. 
 
A copy of this notification should be immediately forwarded to the personnel in your organization 
affected by the change.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to tech@zymoresearch.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Brian D. Janssen, PhD 
International Distributor Account Manager 
Zymo Research Corporation 
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